
 

 

          18th Jan 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Y5 The Oakes Residential:  24th – 26th April 2024 

 

Please find below link to a camper registration form which will need to be 

completed in preparation for your child to attend The Oakes Residential.  The 

booking is already made but the form will ask for medical and dietary 

requirements and will be the consent for your child to join in the activities.  

  

https://www.oakes.org.uk/deepcar 

 

We will send out a packing list at a later date but stress that children will get 

wet and muddy so please do not send their best outfits.  It is recommended 

that children take one outfit per day plus three extra outfits and that all items 

are labelled with your child’s name.  This includes bedding, towels, clothes 

and footwear.  Trainers will get muddy, so if they have old pairs please send 

them and not brand-new ones. 

 

Further details will be sent nearer the time but if you have any queries or 

concerns please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Danks and Miss Steward 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.oakes.org.uk/deepcar

